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Happy soon-to-be New Year!  We hope all of our families are enjoying a fun and relaxing holiday break.  

Wishing everyone all good things in 2025!  We look forward to seeing students back at school beginning 

Thursday, January 2.  We can’t wait to hear about their holiday adventures! 

 

THANK YOU...  
A hearty thank you to all those who donated toys to our Toys For Tots collection.  The response was 

overwhelmingly generous!  Also, thank you to those who donated goodies for our edible snowman 

treats...what a yummy way to celebrate the arrival of winter! 

DONATION ITEM OF THE MONTH...3 oz. plastic cups   
For the month of January, we are collecting 3 oz plastic (not paper) cups. Donations are always 

voluntary and so very appreciated!  Every child who donates is entered into our free lunch 

bunch/bouquet of books drawing at the end of the month.   
 

REMINDERS and NOTES...   
• Kindly remember that there is to be NO STANDING TRAFFIC on Selner Lane. If there is no room in our 

parking lot queue, please take a courtesy lap around the block. If you are not seeing the cemetery’s 

headstones on Spruce Street before entering the lot, you are traveling in the wrong direction! 

• All registration checks for the 2025-26 school year are scheduled to be deposited in mid-to-late January. 

January tuition and add-on checks will also be deposited in mid-January.  

• I see that Valentine cards are already in stores--YES--we will be asking children to send in prepared 

Valentines for classmates, and YES--we will be allowing attached trinkets/edible treats. More info to follow. 

• The Doylestown Hospital Family and Children Outreach Liaison will be visiting some of our PreK/K classes 

this month to teach us about keeping our bodies healthy. Thank you, Dtown Health! 

 

WINTER WEATHER 

My meteorologist-in-training daughter tells me that “all the ingredients are in place” for some potential winter 

storms later in January. Kindly remember to check for a text/email if BBLC is affected by inclement weather.  

 

  IMPORTANT DATES... 
• January 2--School Resumes   

• January 3--Yay for Yoga  

• January 8--Tuition due 

• January 15, 22, 29--Fun Frolics--Superhero 

• January 16—Step Ones to Giggleberry Fair 

• January 20--No School; Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 

• January 24—Hot Lunch Friday for Kndg 

• January 30/31--SILLY SOCKS Day (check classroom calendars for your child's day) 
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